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         Salisbury Conservation Commission 

        Meeting Summary 
       October 26, 2022 

  
 

 
Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Bill MacDuffie, Member Present 
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman 
Cheryl Bentley, Secretary 

Absent Kathleen Doyle, Member Present 
Present Sarah John, Member 

 
Present 
 

Visitors:  Michael Rossetti and Paula Munier Lee.  
 
Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m.  
 
Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the May 31, 2022 meeting minutes.  Member Bill 
MacDuffie motioned to accept the meeting minutes.  Chairman Dave Kelly seconded that 
motion.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried.  Members reviewed the June 22, 2022 meeting 
minutes.  Member Bill MacDuffie motioned to accept the meeting minutes.  Member Sarah John 
seconded that motion.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business - Mike Rossetti gave an update regarding the Cyanobacteria bloom on Tucker Pond.  
He said it had returned and beavers had moved into the area.  There has been a large amount of rain 
leading to excessive runoff, which in turn may lead to higher bloom levels.  A pre-proposal for a grant 
to study the situation has been submitted. 
 
VRAP has concluded for the year.  The equipment was returned to NHDES by Secretary Cheryl 
Bentley. 
    
New Business - Visitors Michael Rossetti and Paula Munier Lee have both expressed interest in 
joining the Salisbury Conservation Commission.  Secretary Cheryl Bentley made a motion to 
nominate both Michael Rossetti and Paula Munier Lee and recommend to the Board of 
Selectmen to appoint both to the Salisbury Conservation Commission.  Member Kathleen 
Doyle seconded that motion.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried.   
 
Members expressed concern over a possible wetland violation on Bay Road.  As the Conservation 
Commission can file a complaint as a town entity, the board agreed that we would investigate what is 
required for a formal complaint.   
 
Mail - NH Extension Seminar - Invasive Plant Conversation for Conservation Commissions, Sept. 23, 
2022, 1:00 to 4:00 in Durham, NH; Conservation News - Newsletter of the Merrimack County 
Conservation District, Summer 2022; Invoice for NH Association of Conservation Commissions 
Membership Dues ($250); NHDES Notification of Forestry Statutory PBN, October 11, 2022, Sharon 
Stearns, Tax Map 204, Lot 1, NHDES File #2022-02823.  
 
Due to the November and December meeting dates being close to holidays, the Conservation 
Commission is scheduling the next meeting for Wednesday, January 25, 2023. 
 
Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn, Member Bill MacDuffie seconded 
that motion, all voted in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:48 p.m. 
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Respectfully Submitted by: 
Cheryl Bentley 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Dave Kelly, Chairman 


